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UPCOMING DATES 
Dec 11 Sunday School  
  Christmas Program (at  
  downtown church) 
Dec 13 Preschool Christmas  
  program at 6:30 
Dec 15 K-8th Christmas program 
  (K-4th at 6:30, 5th-8th at 
  7:30, 5th-8th  grade band 
  in between at 7:15) 
Dec 16 Class Christmas parties 
Dec 16 Early Dismissal 
  PreK 11:15 / K-8 11:30 
  No afternoon extended 
  care available! 
Dec 17-Jan 2 Christmas Break 
Jan 3  School resumes 
Jan 3  Early enrollment for 
  school families begins! 
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT: Our  K-
8th grade concert is on Thursday, De-
cember 15th.  Students are to wear nice 
dress clothes (NO Santa hats, reindeer 
antlers, blinking lights, etc. allowed!).  
Please have your kids there 10 minutes 
before their slotted concert time, but do 
not allow them to roam the halls if you 
arrive early.  The 5th-8th grade bands 
will be playing a few songs together at 
7:15 between the two programs.  After a 
few years of not being able to have a 
Christmas program, we are looking for-
ward to a great evening! 

ENROLLMENT FOR 2023-2024: A 
mailing will be sent out next week with 
information about enrolling your kids 
for next year.  The enrollment forms 
and fees can be submitted to the office 
starting on January 3rd when we get 
back from Christmas break.  Please 
send Mrs. Olney a message if you have 
any questions! 
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ADVENT DINNER: Our  next mid-
week Advent service will be Wednes-
day, December 14th.  Dinner will be 
served beforehand at 5:30 in the Fel-
lowship Hall.  Stewardship will be 
serving a baked potato bar along with 
coffee, lemonade, and dessert. We 
would love to see you 
there!  (And remem-
ber that the 5th and 
6th grade choir will be 
singing at the service; 
see below!) 
 
5TH & 6TH GRADE CHOIR will 
be singing at the abovementioned Ad-
vent service on Wednesday at 7:00.  
Students please meet in the church 
basement at 6:40 for a brief practice 
prior to the service.   
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL CHRISTMAS 
PROGRAM will be on December  
11th at 5:00 p.m. at the downtown 
church.  There is one more rehearsal 
on Saturday morning (Dec. 10th) 
from 9:00-11:00.  
 
CANNED FOOD DRIVE: Thank 
you to all the school families who do-
nated to our annual food drive in No-
vember!  The Board of Human Care 
will continue the drive through De-
cember, and we welcome monetary 
gifts as well as non-perishables. 
 
CHRISTMAS PARADE: The St. 
Paul’s float won second place in the 
General/Service category in the Brad-
ley lighted Christmas parade last Fri-
day!  Check out our prize on one of 
the trees in the main entryway.  Huge 
thank you to the Lubben family who 
provided and drove the float last, 
along with the walkers and float rid-
ers who handed out flyers and candy. 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/

